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PUBLIC SCHOOL BOARD TRUSTEES 
RECOGNIZE CONTRIBUTIONS OF STAFF 

 
 

The outstanding achievements and significant contributions made by staff members of the 
Lambton Kent District School Board will be celebrated at the special ceremony on Monday, June 
1, 2015.  The annual Employee Retirement and 25 years of Service Recognition Evening will be 
held at Lambton-Kent Memorial Hall, located at 1212 North Street in Dresden, beginning at  
7:00 p.m. 
 
"This celebration provides an opportunity for the Trustees to thank staff members for their 
dedication to our students,” said Chair Scott McKinlay.  "We recognize the important 
contributions they have made over the years to students, families and communities as well as 
other staff members." 
 
A total of 87 retirees will be honoured.   
 
In addition, the Trustees will also recognize 84 staff members who have 25 years of service with 
the Lambton Kent District School Board and its predecessor boards.        
 
The Lambton Kent District School Board employs approximately 3,000 staff who provide 
excellence in education to approximately 22,000 students in 64 elementary and secondary public 
schools throughout the district. 
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Media is welcome to attend. 
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